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Dear Working Group Members and Expert Contributors, 

 

1. In accordance with the reference, I am pleased to announce that the 13th meeting of the 

Marine Spatial Data Infrastructures Working Group (MSDIWG12) will be hosted by the 

Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore (MPA) in Singapore, from 9 to 13 May 2022. 

Logistical information is provided in the Annex and also available on the IHO website at: 

www.iho.int/msdiwg → MSDIWG13 

 

2. A provisional agenda for MSDIWG13 will be also available at the above web address. 

Please send any comments or additional items you would like to add to the provisional agenda 

to the MSDIWG Chair (jepha@gst.dk) with copy to the MSDIWG Secretary (adcc@iho.int) 

no later than 15 April 2022. 

 

3. The registration for the meeting will be done via the IHO Online Registration System, 

available from the MSDIWG12 page (link above) or at: 

 
https://online.iho-

khoa.kr/registration.show?title=MSDIWG13%20and%20OGC%20Marine%20Domai

n%20WG&all=false&open=true&closed=false&planned=false&history=false&popup

=false 
 

The MSDIWG13 will be in a hybrid format with the in-person participation encouraged. It is 

expected that all presentations will be delivered in-person. The link for the VTC participation 

will be provided upon registration by the system.  

 

4. The MSDIWG13 will be co-located within the week programme with the annual 

meeting of the OGC Marine Domain Working Group, the third expert meeting of the UN-

GGIM WGMGI and the International Seminar on United Nations Global Geospatial 

Information Management, with the theme “Effective and Integrated Marine Geospatial 

Information”. Please note that the 3rd UN-GGIM WGMGI meeting is under invitation only and 

contact the UN GGIM WGMGI if you require more information. 
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5. I call your attention to the information provided by the hosts on the Summary of 

Methods of Travel into Singapore, hotel reservations and on the eventual need for visa to enter 

Singapore, so please do not leave for the last minute to organizer your trip. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you and, hopefully, seeing you in Singapore in May 2022. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
Jens Peter HARTMANN 

IHO Marine Spatial Data Infrastructures Working Group Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


